

Burnt Oak Junior School

Friday 3rd October 2025



Message from Miss Snow

It's been another exciting week of learning here at Burnt Oak! Across the school, children have been fully engaged in hands-on workshops, thoughtful discussions, and some brilliant creative work — it's wonderful to see such enthusiasm. A big well done to our boys' football team, who played brilliantly and finished as runners-up in their recent tournament — we're incredibly proud of their teamwork and determination. And a huge good luck to our girls' football team, who won on Wednesday so will be representing Burnt Oak at Goals Bexleyheath this Friday. We know you'll do us proud!

Attendance

Congratulations to 3 Tsang our Attendance Award winners this week with 99.4% attendance. The star trophy and extra play are on it's way to you!



PTA

Save the Date! Burnt Oak's Firework Display will be held on Friday, 7th November — and we can't wait to see you there! There will be refreshments, family fun, and of course, a spectacular fireworks show. Ticket information will be shared soon — stay tuned! Don't forget to purchase your disco tickets too:

https://www.ptaevents.co.uk/ burntoakpta/index.cfm



Happy

Thank you for your generous donations our Harvest Festival! All contributions will be donated to Bexley Foodbank to support families in need. You can find more information their about work here: https:// bexley.foodbank.org.uk



On Thursday, Miss Buckley led a lovely assembly explaining the important role Bexley Foodbank plays in our community. The children also sang a selection of harvest songs — including

everyone's favourite, "Harvest Samba"!



Diary Dates

Tues 7th Oct—African Drumming workshop (in school—all years)

Fri 10th Oct—Grandparents Day 2.15-3pm

Mon 13th Oct — Y4 Ancient Egyptian Workshop

Tues 14th Oct—Parents' Eve 3.40-6pm

Weds 15th Oct—Parents Eve 3.40-7pm

Friday 19th Oct—Break up for Half Term 3.30pm

Mon 3rd Nov-Inset Day

Fri 7th Nov-PTA Fireworks

Tues 11th Nov—Y4 Trip to Benjamin Franklin House



REWARD ASSEMBLY

There was no assembly today due to the exciting workshops taking place for Year and Year We look forward to celebrating your achievements next week and hearing all about what you've accomplished out-









<u>Safe</u>

Please remind children to stay safe and be seen as the evenings get darker.





Learning

Today, we had not one but two exciting in-school visits!





Year 5 were lucky enough to step into the Wonderdome, which popped up in our sports hall. They explored the planets, learned about constellations, and asked some incredibly thoughtful questions.





Meanwhile, Year 3 enjoyed a fascinating workshop from Benjamin Franklin House, where they learned all about how the human body works. They also took part in engaging activities and impressed the visitors with their insightful ques-





Don't worry, Year 4 and Year 6 — exciting things are planned for you too!





